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October 1z, 1¢

Board of Directors
Odd Fellows Sierra Recreation Park

Lear Board lembers:

) Bob HOdvson, Chairman, Roy Akers, Engineer, Noah Van Hook,
wt . areeno, Z. R. Carlin, members of the Construction Committe
wish to make the following report on Water #2

The pipe layout was placed on a subdivigion map one week
after we were appointéd to the job of producing a plan.

_ TPrevious to our acceptance of the water job, transite pipe
had been discussed and accepted by the general committee but
no real plan had been presented.

Our committee discussed the problem of installation and the
cost of transite. We found that installation and cost would
be beyond the means of the association. We considered plastic
pipe and asked a representative to present the facts and
figures of & proposed plan to the General Committee and other
interested members.

OQur committee recommended to the General Committee on
October 11, 1€E83 and recommend now to the Board of Directors
the following:

We suggest that the source of water supply be the
overflow from the IE. O. Sylvester spring as a temporary supply
until further neecde are recuired. Then other sources will
be developed. A redwood tank with a 55 1b., pressure system
with the main line being 2" plastic pipe #110 with lead offs
of 12“ pipe and 1", This will place water within 100 feet of
each surveyed lot. Elevations of the subdivision were taken
and a map made of the suggested pipe lines. This was
presented to Mr, M., Welch, Sales Representative and Mr. CLiff
Fuller, engineer for Plastic Pipe. The engineer reports that
the plan is satisfactory and made a few suggestions for future
developments.

This plan includes =& fire hyarants in convenient phaees
and outlets in the street for the lots.

The Plastic Pipe Company will send a man to help install
and instruct us in the proper installation of the pipe. Their
engineer is available on any problems we may have in installing
our water system at no cost.

The committee feels this plan will probably not exceed
58500 for materials.

Bob Hodgson, Chairman
Construction Committee

Roy Akers, Enginecer
Noah Van Hook

W. F. Greeno

E. R. Carlin



